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Celebrating the Magic of Mathematics:  
Pi Day at Creekview Intermediate

The Official Newsletter of the Marysville  
Exempted Village School District

On March 14th, Creekview Intermediate joined schools worldwide in 
marking Pi Day, a day dedicated to the intriguing and infinite mathematical 
constant, pi (π). But at Creekview, it wasn’t just about numbers; it was a 
day filled with activities that blended learning with fun, engaging students, 
staff, and the community in the fascinating world of mathematics.

This Pi Day, Creekview Intermediate’s 5th grade 
Orange team turned their hard-earned DOJO points 
into a moment everyone will remember: the chance 
to pie a teacher in the face. This unique reward, 
earned through positive behavior and academic 
achievements, brought a fun twist to the day.

This celebration reminded Creekview Intermediate 
of its commitment to a learning environment that 
values academic success as much as the joy of shared 
experiences. It was about much more than math; it was 
about community, celebration, and memorable lessons 
that extend beyond the classroom.
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Northwood Elementary Celebrates 
Culture and Traditions

Earlier this year, Northwood Elementary hosted a special day of 
“Culture and Traditions” presentations, thanks to the efforts of 
staff members Kayla Craig and Erin Wolf. They invited parents 
to come into the classroom and share their family backgrounds 
with the students.

The goal was simple: allow families to tell their stories 
and highlight the uniqueness of their cultures. Parents 
enthusiastically participated, discussing their traditions, foods, 
and music with eager students. This initiative gave students a 
glimpse into the many cultures of their school community.

Featuring stories, artifacts, and traditional clothing, the parents’ 
presentations transformed classrooms into dynamic learning 
spaces. Students engaged by listening, asking questions, and 
developing a greater appreciation for the varied backgrounds 
of their peers.

The event was a celebration of the distinct identities and 
cultures that each family contributes to the Northwood 
Elementary community.

Date: May 14 
Time: 7:00 pm
Location: District Board 
Office, 212 Chestnut Street 

Why Attend?

• Insight: Understand the financial 
standing of Marysville Schools.

• Voice: Have specific questions? Sign up 
to ask during the forum.

• Dialogue: Engage directly with district 
leaders through a structured Q&A.

This event is a platform for discussing our 
district’s financial status. By signing up to 
ask questions, you play a vital role in our 
collective understanding and decision-
making process. Your participation 
helps ensure a transparent and informed 
community. 
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